
 

 

 
 

 
   
  

 


EXECUTIVE ORDER 14042 

Dear Provider: 

Molina Healthcare updated the Medicare and or MMP Provider Manuals to require compliance 
with EO 14042. Since the update was issued, a legal challenge has put that order on hold. As a 
result, the requirements in EO 14042 are on hold. Please be aware that this requirement could be 
reinstated on short notice based on further court decisions and we will communicate with you if 
that occurs. 

For questions, please contact Molina Provider Services, Monday - Friday 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., at 
(855) 237-6178. 

Thank you, 

Molina Healthcare 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This fax transmission, including any attachments, contains confidential 
information that may be privileged. The information is intended only for the use of the individual(s) or 
entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, distribution or the 
taking of any action in reliance upon this fax transmission is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have 
received this fax in error, please notify Molina Healthcare of South Carolina immediately via telephone 
at 855-882-3901 Attention: Compliance Department. 

CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION: Unauthorized use or duplication prohibited 
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